
 

WELCOME TO THE 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR! 
Thank you for choosing Tamarac Elementary School as your educational home for your child. We hope that you will 
find our school a welcoming and loving place for your family. In an effort to provide your child with a safe and secure 
learning environment from the first day of the school year, we are implementing some new procedures designed to 
better secure our campus. We are giving parents several opportunities prior to the opening of school to locate their 
child’s classroom and drop off supplies. Thank you for working with us in our effort to keep all children safe! 

SUPPLY DROP/LOCATE CLASSROOM/MAKE A FRIEND DAYS: 

Saturday,  August 11, 10:00 AM to Noon and Sunday, August 12, 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM 

MEET AND GREET: 

Tuesday, August  14  -  Visit your child’s classroom, meet the teacher,  and drop off supplies.  Times are as follows: 

PK-K 9:00—10:00 Grades 1/2/3—11:00AM—Noon Grades 4/5—1:00 PM—2:00 PM 

OPEN HOUSE DATES:  

 Wednesday, August  22, 6:00 PM  - Grades PK-2, Wednesday, August 29, 6:00 PM—Grades 3-5 

PLEASE NOTE: ALL VISITORS ON CAMPUS MUST BE SCANNED THROUGH THE STAR SYSTEM AND MUST 
HAVE A PRE-ARRANGED PURPOSE TO BE ON CAMPUS FROM THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL. NO 

EXCEPTIONS.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

Tamarac Elementary School 
7601 North University Drive 
Tamarac, FL  33321 

Phone: 754-322-8600 
Attendance Line: 754-322-8624 

Fax: 754-322-8640 
Website: 

https://www.browardschools.com/tamarac 

 

 


